
Association Staff: 
Rick Ellison - Director of Missions       

Nate Diehl - GARM/Campus Ministries Director 
Marsha Laird - Executive Ministry Assistant  

Angie Estes - Clerk/Ministry Assistant 
Steve Brooks - Operations Manager 

Email: office@baldwinbaptist.com 
Website:  www.baldwinbaptist.org 

Positions Available 
Barnwell Baptist 
Pastor: Full-time 
Email resume to: 
barnwellbaptist@gmail.com 
Or mail to: 7780 US Hwy 98, 
Fairhope, AL 36532 
Barnwell Baptist 
Music Minister: 
Interim, PT, or FT  
Email resume to: 
barnwellbaptist@gmail.co 
Or mail to: 7780 US Hwy 98, 
Fairhope, AL 36532 
Bromley Baptist  
Bi-vocational Pastor 
Email resume to: 
bromleybaptist316@att.net 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Elberta Church 
Full -Time Student Pastor 
Email Resume to: 
admin@elbertachurch.com 
 
 
 

Elberta Church 
Full -Time Worship Pastor 
Email Resume to: 
admin@elbertachurch.com 
 
 
 
 
 

Fairhope Avenue Baptist 
Pianist Email resume to:  
fairhopeavenue@outlook.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Faith Family Fellowship 
K2 & K3 Weekday Preschool 
Teachers  Contact Ninfa Moore for more 
info at 251-295-0731  
or ninfa@faithfamilyonline.com  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Hamilton Baptist 
Bi-Vocational or FT Pastor 
Email resume to: 
Hamiltonbaptist3037@gmail.com 
 

Pianist:  Paid, Weekly, Year Round Email 
resume to: 
Hamiltonbaptist3037 
@gmail.com 
 

Magnolia Springs Baptist 
Part-time Youth Leader 
Email resume to:  
pastorgreg2@gmail.com 
Perdido Beach Baptist  
Bi-Vocational Pastor 
Sunday morning, Wednesday 
evening & visitation. Contact  
Wade Clark 251-979-7776 or  
Johnny Schwartz 251-747-4062 

 
 
 
 

Robertsdale First Baptist 
Preschool Teachers 
Email resume to:  
littleanchorspreschoolfbc@gmail.com 
Or call 251-929-9355 
Robertsdale First Baptist 
Part Time Assistance Teacher 
Email resume to: 
littleanchorspreschoolfbc@gmail.com 
Or call 251-929-9355 
 
 

Silverhill FBC 
Part-time Music Minister 
Please send resumes to: 
Fbc36576@gmail.com 
Southside Baptist 
Pianist 
Email resume to: 
susnconway@aol.com 

May 25, 2023 

 

Youth Pastors 
meet the last 
Tuesday of 

every month  
to plan for 
 upcoming 

events.  If you 
would like to 
attend, please 
watch for an 
email from  

Dakota Stead 
for details. 

 
The next  

meeting is  
 Tuesday,  

May 30, 2023. 

Pathway Counselor,  Jason Reasor 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Individual and Family Counseling in Baldwin County.  
Please call 251-639-1022 to make appointment. 

 

Magnolia Springs Baptist Church 
Wednesday, June 7 @ 6:00 p.m. Worship Begins at 10:30 a.m. 

 

Father’s Day 2023 Family REVIVAL 
10:30 AM—Sunday, June 18 

 

Bromley Baptist 
7977 Bluefield Drive 

Bay Minette, AL  36507 
 

A LOVE Offering will be taken.         

 

It is almost summer and churches across Baldwin County will have the   

opportunity to reach out to children and families with  

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL! 
 

We would like to help get the word out with our Facebook page, as well as here in 

the Alabama Baptist.  Please email or call us with your VBS information.  

office@baldwinbaptist.com or (251)945-5112 
 

FBC Loxley..…...………...……...June 4–8 , 6:00pm to 8:30pm 

Jubilee Baptist....……………….June 12-15, 5:30pm to 8:00pm 

Oyster Bay Baptist......………...June16-17, 5:30pm to 8:30pm 

FBC Silverhill…………….……...June26-30, 5:30pm to 8:45pm 

Calvary Baptist—Foley....…….July 10-14, 6:00pm to 7:30pm 

 

2023 SOUTHERN BAPTIST CONVENTION 
 

Please pray for the annual meeting of the Southern Baptist Convention,  
June 13-14, meeting in New Orleans. The Southern Baptist Convention was  

formed in 1845, in Augusta, Georgia. Since then the convention meets once a 
year in various places in the United States for prayer, preaching, missions  
reports, convention business and to focus on reaching our world for Christ. 

 
Please pray for unity as important decisions are made and that our focus will  

be on the work of the Great Commission. Please pray for the messengers from 
Baldwin Baptist Association churches as they make Godly decisions with  

others from across our nation. 
 

Southern Baptists are a national convention. I am very grateful that years ago 
Southern Baptists started a church in the town in Indiana where I lived. It was 

there that I learned about Jesus and trusted Him as my Lord and Savior. 
 

Rick Ellison 
Director of  Missions 


